
Article 4 Directions: Former Shonki Building, Abbey Park Street 

The Article 4 Directions for the Former Shonki Building were made by the City Council on 2 

November 2011. The directions were confirmed on 6 January 2012. 

  

The effect of the two Directions is that a planning application must be submitted for the demolition, 

extension or alteration of the building; and the painting of the exterior of the building.  You can view 

both Article 4 Directions in PDF format by clicking the links at the bottom of this page. 

 

Please contact the Council's Conservation Team to discuss any alterations to the building. 







 







 


	Abbey Mills Article 4 Direction explanation
	Abbey Mills Article 4 Direction immediate
	Abbey Mills Article 4 Direction non-immediate

